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“Strategic resources in metallic mining” 



w
w

w
.e

s
m

im
t.

e
u
 

Until now… 

In this last quarter of 2018, the partners of the  
ESMIMET project have met at the Higher Techni-
cal School of Mining Engineers (ESTIM) of the 
University of León to hold the fourth follow-up 
meeting, since the project was launched July 
2017. 

Coming Soon… 

The researchers of the CARTIF Technological Center 
Pedro Acebes and Jorge Calvo, and the     SIEMCALSA 
researcher, Óscar Fadón, who belong to ESMIMET    
project team, have participated in the 5th scientific   
seminar held on 13 and 14 December in Berlin and 
which has been organized by the Association for      
Mining, Mineral Processing and Extractive Metallurgy 
PROMETIA, of which both  entities are part.and Extrac-
tive Metallurgy PROMETIA, of which both entities are 
part.  

In 2019, the planned technical and dissemination tasks, as well as project management meetings, 
will continue. 

ESMIMET, representatives of SIEMCALSA and the 
Dirección General de Energía y Minas de la Junta 
de Castilla y León, have attended the Conference 
"The future of mining municipalities" held at the 
House of Cultures of Bembibre (León) between 19 
and November 20, 2018. 

ESMIMET takes part in the Spatial Observation 
Session Applied to Mining, which has held in the 
context of the REMIX project ‘Smart and Green 
Minning Regions of the EU’, in the Business Solu-
tions Building of Castilla y León de Arroyode la 
Encomienda (Valladolid). Representantives of 
SIEMCALSA, members of ESMIMET consortium, 
together with other entities such as GMV, Grupo 
Tecopy or Voxel 3D, have reflected on the spatial 
observation applied to mining. They have also 
analyzed the Action Plan for the mining sector in 
Castilla y León. 


